

#### ACHEN-GARDNER CONSTRUCTION

**DEC 2019** NEWS

550 S. 79th Street, Chandler, AZ 85226 | 2425 W. Wave Hill Court, Tucson, AZ 85705



# Merry Christmas

AND HAPPY NEW YEAR



We wish all of our clients, colleagues, friends, and family a very Merry Christmas and a happy and successful New Year. Thank you for your goodwill and we look forward to a joyous and prosperous 2020.



### **YEAR IN REVIEW**

Thank you to all of our employee-owners, clients, colleagues, friends, and family for making our 30th anniversary year spectacular. We look forward to many more to come. We have gathered some of the many highlights from this year into a slideshow on our website. **Visit achen.com/news to view our Year In Review.** 

#### **SLIPLINING BEGINS**

Construction began this month on our **Scenario 16B Transmission Main Improvements CMAR** project for the City of Phoenix. This project involves the self-performed slipline rehabilitation of approximately one mile of 60" PCCP transmission main using a 56" steel liner. **Visit our website for more project information and photos.** 





## SIPHON REPAIRS

Achen-Gardner Construction recently completed our **Salt River Siphon Repair Design-Build** project for Central Arizona Project (CAP). Over the course of two years, during two separate planned water outages, CAP staff and Achen-Gardner provided dewatering, inspection, assessment, and repair services to this siphon. Work during the two phases of this project was conducted 24/7 and provided the most detailed assessment and coating repairs ever performed on a CAP steel siphon. **Visit our website for more project information and photos.** 



## **COMPANY OF THE YEAR**

Achen-Gardner Construction was honored with the Company of the Year award from the Young Constructors Forum (YCF) of the Arizona Chapter Associated General Contractors (AZAGC) in December and Abby Goode, Project Engineer, was recognized as Rookie of the Year. The YCF organizes leadership, educational, philanthropic, and social events for the industry's up-and-coming leaders. We are proud to support this organization and assist our employee-owners in growing their careers.



# **SAVE THE FAMILY**

Achen-Gardner Construction contributed to the AZAGC YCF Save the Family Holiday Adopt-A-Family gift drive and several of our employees volunteered their time to shop, wrap, and deliver the gifts. Save the Family is a nonprofit organization based in Mesa, Arizona that equips families to address poverty, overcome homelessness, and achieve self-sufficiency. The AZAGC YCF gift drive raised more than \$7,200 and provided holiday gifts to 12 families, including 16 adults and 34 children.

#### **GET SOCIAL WITH US!**

Connect with us on social media for more company news and project updates.

**FACEBOOK** facebook.com/achengardner

**TWITTER**@achengardner

INSTAGRAM @achengardner LINKEDIN
linkedin.com/company/
achen-gardner-construction-llc

**YOUTUBE** youtube.com/achengardner

ACHEN-GARDNER CONSTRUCTION. LLC